N CPF....

Collége Protestant Frangais

CPF-E5/19-20 November 5™, 2019
Dear parents,
We are sharing with you the following program in order to reschedule most of the missing courses:

Saturday, November 9: Open doors day is postponed. However, we will schedule classes on that day as pera
Friday timetable.

Saturday, November 16: a Monday timetable will be scheduled.
Saturday, November 30: a Tuesday timetable will be scheduled.
Saturday, December 7: a Wednesday timetable will be scheduled.

Saturday, January 11: a Thursday timetable will be scheduled.

This program applies to all CPF classes.

Transportation and canteen services will be assured.

For official exams classes, other corrective measures will put in place particularly on Monday, November
11. Concerned classes will be shortly notified.

Respec‘fully,
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